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Year 5 trip to Kingswood

{z It was lovely to return to school last Friday with the Year 5 children after our three days away at Kingswood with
them. There were lots of different activities that the children tried

{? ranging from adrenaline activities like the zip wire and abseiling to
activities where both feet were firmly on the floor like problem

{z solving and archery. All the children were fantastically behaved
throughout the time away and were a credit to the school. All the

u photos, and there are lots of them, are on the website and can be
reached from our home page. We thought the trip was so good,
we’ve already booked our slot for next school year! More

{} information on this will be coming out once we start next year. A
big thank you to Mrs Wallace, who accompanied me on the trip, for

{z the time that she gave up away from her own family.
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{:z School Games success
A Year 5 hockey tournament took place this week as a qualifying event for the Northumberland School Games. It
{z was open to all the schools in our Ashington & Coquet area. Not only did our team play some fantastic hockey
(they were 4-a-side, 7 minute matches), but we also managed to win the tournament. Well done to Prya, Keeley,
{:z Maya, Ben, Henry and Geordie who will now represent Ashington & Coquet at the School Games in June.

School Gateway Scheolgateway
{:zThank you if you have downloaded the app or have registered on the website to use this.
About half of our families are now using this as the method to pay for things but we would still like more. School
{z trips have been added to the items to pay for on School Gateway and we would appreciate it if you haven’t
already signed up or downloaded the app if you would consider doing this. There is no charge to you, but there is
{:z a saving for school, especially if we need to text out.
Year 2
;z Well done to Year 2 who have been doing their ‘special work’ over the last couple of weeks. They have worked
extremely hard and rounded everything off last night with a great party at Maths Club.
Nursery and Reception trips
Both classes visited Whitehouse Farm this week and had lovely days. Although the weather wasn’t kind on
Thursday all the children (and adults) enjoyed themselves.
Website
n Please take a few minutes to have a look at our website. There are lots of photos on and the children have
{z worked hard this half term creating blogs which can be read. The calendar of events is on the website as well as
any news we have.
School Values
We have decided to award certificates to those children in each class that demonstrate our School Values each
{z week. Our values have been drawn from the Olympic and Paralympic values, British values, rugby values and
School Games values. We have also added some of our own that we think are important. Check out the website
to see this week’s value and our past winners.
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Please can | remind you that school closes tonight for half term and re-opens to children on Tuesday 7"June. We
{:z hope you have a wonderful half term and that the weather manages to improve!
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